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Grant F. Smith

From: Grant F. Smith [gsmith@irmep.org]
Sent: Saturday, January 05, 2013 3:53 PM
To: 'fara.public@usdoj.gov'
Subject: Zionist Organiation of America - FARA Registration Statements - 1938-Present

Department of Justice/NSD 
FARA Registration Unit 
600 E Street, NW  
BICN - Room 1300 
Washington, DC 20004 
 
Dear: Lisa Monaco, Assistant Attorney General for National Security 
 
I hereby request Zionist Organization of America FARA registration statements covering the period 1938- Present.  The 
Justice Department was legally obligated to collect such registrations after it ordered ZOA to begin registering in 1938, but we 
have been unable to find the materials DOJ is legally obligated to supply to the public on the FARA website.  We assume DOJ 
collected the required statements, but perhaps withheld them from public access, as was the case of the American Zionist 
Council. 
 
Two ZOA officials, Zalman Shapiro and Ivan Novick, were involved in the organization and operations of a corporation that 
illegally diverted up to 593 lbs of government-owned highly enriched uranium from the United States.  We would like to 
examine the declared operations of the ZOA and its foreign principal, the WZO during the period of diversion, since numerous 
wrongful death suits are now underway in the US courts system against NUMEC. 
 
Please advise when I may visit the public FARA office to review the ZOA filings. 
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